
Farewell visit by Ambassador Yanagi to Minister of Foreign Affairs and 

Expatriates H.E. Mr. Ayman Safadi 

 

On 28 September 2020, Mr. YANAGI Hidenao, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 

paid a farewell visit to H.E. Mr. Ayman Safadi, Minister of Foreign Affairs 

and Expatriates. Ambassador YANAGI expressed his deep appreciation for 

good will cooperation Jordan has been offering based on the friendly 

relation between Japan and Jordan, especially in exchanging VIP visits as 

well as other diplomatic occasions, affirming that Japan will continue its 

cooperation with Jordan. 

 

On his part, H.E. Mr. Safadi wished to enhance the friendly cooperative ties 

in good manner based on the good relation between Royal family and Imperial 

family of the two countries, and to develop the Jordan Japan relationship 

further more in the future. On this occasion, H.E. Mr. Safadi explained the 

challenges of the Middle East Peace Process, and expressed his gratitude 

for Japan’s contribution to it as well as its assistances to UNRWA. 

 

 

 


